HB 1472 -- PANIC-ALERT TECHNOLOGY IN SCHOOLS
SPONSOR: Justus

This bill provides that each school district and charter school
must provide a school employee in each classroom with a mobile
panic-alert technology that allows for immediate contact and two-
way communication with local emergency communications systems, law
enforcement agencies, fire departments, and school administration.

Prior to the first school day of each school year, each school
district and charter school must ensure that each school employee
in a school facility receives training on the appropriate use of
the mobile panic-alert technology.



